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March 26,2007

Ms. Cheryl Boldt
Maun-Lemke
8031 West Center Rd., Suite 222
Omaha, NE 68124

Dear Cheryl,

On behalf of the Oklahoma Association of Homes and Services for the Aging, I would like to
thank you for your participation at the OKAHSA Annual Meeting. We truly appreciate your
commitment to the aging services profession. We believe that quality educational experiences
play a vital role as we strive to enhance the housing and services available for seniors throughout
the state.

The evaluations reflected many positive comments, including:

o Excellent presentation with information that makes some of the most challenging issues
seem manageable.

. Easily followed presentation that included very practical and necessary information.

. Plan to implement many of the ideas that were shared.

. Very informative; good speaker; bring her back.

Your information will be a valuable tool as those in attendance work to define the future of aging
services.

I truly appreciate the time and expertise you shared. You always do such a great job!

Regards,

Mary Brinkley
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